
Over the last couple of years a lot of work has been undertaken to enable Trailholme Wood to 
become a community asset. Community payback did a lot of early work in clearing the 
overgrowth in the wood. The Green Team has continued with this including obtaining a large 
amount of top soil to make the site more level.  
Our local Scouts hope to make the wood nature friendly.    
Peter Huddleston has taken the lead in looking after the wood. If you have any questions about 
the wood or would like to help Peter in the care of the wood, please contact him on  07973 
734362. 

 

 

Peter has put two seats in the wood for anyone who just wants to "sit, look and 
listen" for a while. 

 



  

To commemorate it being one hundred years since the end of the first world war. Peter, Samm, 
Daisy, and William Huddleston have made and placed the above sculpture in Trailholme Wood. 

Brilliant, well done.  

 

The Green Team have made a great start on the safety fencing for Trailholme Wood. 

The safety fencing is now complete. "Thank you" to all the people that helped. 
 
 
 



 
 

Fay, Mia, Georgia and Joseph arrive with much appreciated refreshments. 

 

 

Trailholme Embankment 



 

Trailholme Park 

 

Planting bluebells in Trailholme Wood. 
 

 

23 / 11 / 17. Gordon inspecting the wood's new water feature. 
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